
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/14/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 02798-2025. 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Betty Leland 
Monday, April 14, 2025 7:23 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket #20240032 
RE. Docket #20240032-SU; Thank you for your vote! RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

Good Morning: 

Please place this email in Docket #20240032. 

Thanks. 

Betty A. Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6024 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

lia gray <uncpair@gmail.com> 
Sunday, April 13, 2025 12:16 PM 
Records Clerk; Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith; 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioners, 

As homeowners on Little Gasparilla Island, we would like to thank you for the time you devoted to the proposal 
by Environmental Utilities to establish a sewer system. We appreciate the time you spent not only studying the 
proposal, but the hours it took to listen to everyone express their concerns. Most of all we are grateful that you 
realized that the proposed system was cost prohibitive to homeowners as well as not beneficial for the 
environment. 
As owners for 40+ years, we realize how special LGI is and that with ownership comes a responsibility to be 
good stewards of its environment. We welcome working with the county in the future should an affordable, 
environmentally friendly sewer system for LGI be proposed. 

Sincerely, 
Lia & Jay Gray 
9810 & 9814 LGI 
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Antonia Hover 

From: Jennifer Jarvis <jarvis@mrinc.net> 
Sent: Saturday, April 12, 2025 10:49 AM 
To: Records Clerk; Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith; 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Thank you for your vote! RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good Morning, 

We would like to personally thank you for your vote against approving the sewer system. This has been a long process, 
and we appreciate your careful consideration on this matter. Your time and effort are greatly appreciated! 

We wish you a blessed rest of 2025! 

Respectfully, 
Jennifer & Rick Jarvis 
9766 LGI 
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